
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

     

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

The North Coastal Consortium for Special Education (NCCSE) 
Board of Governors hereby gives notice that a  

Public Hearing will be held as follows: 
 
Topic of Hearing: 
 NCCSE’s Annual Budget and Services Plan for 
         School Year 2022-2023 
 

Copies of the Annual Budget and Services Plan may be     
inspected at: 

   North Coastal Consortium for Special Education  
   255 Pico Avenue, Suite 220  
   San Marcos, CA 92069 
 
Hearing Date: MAY 16, 2022 
 
Time:  8:30 a.m.   
 
Location:  North Coastal Consortium for Special Education 
   255 Pico Avenue 
   San Marcos, CA 92069 
 

 
For disability related accommodations or translation services, please contact Willow Miller at (760) 307-1460  

or via email at willow.miller@sdcoe.net at least one working day prior to the scheduled meeting. 

 
********** 

For additional information:  Rebecca Nobriga, Executive Director 
North Coastal Consortium for Special Education 
255 Pico Avenue, San Marcos, California 92069 

(760) 307-1657      FAX (760) 471-2008 
   


